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From: Christina Allmer <christina.allmer@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 1, 2024 12:54 PM

To: PCD Hearings

Subject: Foundation Lutheran Church
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of the integrity of this message.

To Whom It May Concern,

| am writing in opposition of the proposal for the Foundation Lutheran Church Subdivision Filing. | live in the houses
where our backdoor faces the field that the church wants to build on. We bought this lot specifically because we were
told that the ground was too unstable for anything to be built there. | think they can build something else like a park or
a dog park if they are going to build anything. | am definitely in opposition for this proposal.

Christina Allmer
10127 Jaggar Way, Peyton, CO 80831



